
 

October 9, 2019 

 

Knit Pickers' Club Today! 

From 3-7ish 
 

We're checking in to see how far you've gotten on your cowl.  If 

you didn't have a chance to come last time, come today and learn 

how to do our fun cowl. 

 
We are demonstrating how to make a simple 3-stitch pattern cowl 

-- or at least that's how I describe it.  Knit 3 purl 3 and then each 

row shifts over one stitch.  Very simple and it can be done in any 

weight, any length.  I will have two samples to show, one a 

longer one done with two yards knitted together on smaller 

needles and one shorter one done on bigger needles (meaning, I 

had less yard and it was bulkier than the other yarn). 

This cowl also uses a chart, so if you have never "read" a chart, 

this one is the easiest one you could ever follow. 
 

We will also talk about the next project:  fingerless mitts with or 

without a "hood."  We will talk about yarns to use, sizes, needles, 

etc., so you can get prepared.  These mitts are knit in the round, 

so you will need 4-5 double pointed needles.  New skill to learn, 

if you've never knit in the round.  We'll do knit & purl stitchs, 

increase & decreases, and ribbing.  These don't take too long to 

make and are good Christmas gifts. 

JOIN US THIS AFTERNOON!  YOU'LL 

HAVE CHRISTMAS PRESENTS 
BEFORE YOU KNOW IT! 

 

  
 

 



******************************************************************   

Join the fun and come feel the difference of quality fabrics. 

 

  

Happy quilting! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Barbara Boyer 

Around the Block 

307-433-9555 

www.aroundtheblockquilts.com 

 

  
 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VEGbJ0mVcwwlDNSXTSsdTaFUFw46yIhrJ0bWnlGhRC8F6NnqXQAkiCd-SHZIRXlzkoJSq2t-pc-JXVZsT9Ahs_OeoGYgRtkV3MDzDhApmsr55I-WI7OaVXl1TkAdHCfiEyQdLhmO7sELTrbKwWg6CHOe-kpIzlG1tpolK9azpSL3KJCmwa-9pQ==&c=HeDNsMnsXSbmADCal9eXdtVEAEKb5M6KPDB00Iy8DVcvoArDu4kbYA==&ch=H2-xrVPQiGXxWB8aT4wd8VQtWSzru8y5ygSpnbSY1WaKvpB93lg6Dw==

